
Chai Wan Public Fill Barging Point
closed

Attention TV/radio announcers:
 
Please broadcast the following as soon as possible:
 
     The Civil Engineering and Development Department today (October 23)
announced that as the Strong Wind Signal No.3 has been issued by the Hong
Kong Observatory, the Chai Wan Public Fill Barging Point has been closed at
8.30am until further notice.
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